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commentletters

From: David Mitchell <djmitchell@hkmii.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 5:38 AM
To: commentletters
Cc: customerservice@sjwd.org
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To Whom it may concern: 
 

I am opposed to having the 33 percent conservation requirement considered in early February. I feel 
it is too high due to winter weather storms we have experienced, snow in the Sierras and recurrent 
rain. I believe conservation requirements should be reevaluated in April when the water supply 
conditions are better known. We have tried hard to conserve in order to meet the goals necessitated 
by the drought and the lack of water infrastructure in the state but to continue excessively high 
conservation requirements in light of normal to above normal rain and snow if not conducive to long-
term compliance. 

Thank  you.  

David J. Mitchell 
344 Canyon Falls Drive 
Folsom, CA 95630 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-28-16


